

ARCHDIOCESE OF LOUISVILLE

Pastoral Center, 3940 Poplar Level Road, Louisville, KY 40213-1463 (502) 585-3291 | (502) 585-2466 (Fax) | archbishop@archlou.org

OFFICE of the ARCHBISHOP

April 20, 2018

Very Reverend Richard Heilman, VF Holy League P.O. Box 1266 La Crosse, WI 54602-1266

Dear Father Heilman:

May God bless you during this holy Easter season!

Thank you for writing. I salute your effort to promote praying the Rosary as a response to the Call for Life, Marriage, and Religious Liberty.

I will share this information with those in our Archdiocese who are charged with the promotion of these efforts.

Please know of my prayers for this effort and all involved with it.

Fraternally yours in our Lord,

Most Reverend Joseph E. Kurtz, D.D.

Archbishop of Louisville

cc: Dr. Brian B. Reynolds, Chancellor

Deacon Stephen Bowling, Director, Office of Family Ministries

Ed Harpring, Coordinator for Pro-Life Ministries

Reverend Matthew T. Hardesty, Archdiocesan Marian Committee